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26th May, 1949.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of gyour letter of yesterday
requesting to be furnished with survey pertlculars of
the Steamer "SERBISTAN", and have to acguaint you that
arrengements have been made for the desired information
to be sent to you from the Glasgow Office (Blythswood
Square).

Yours faithfully,
{

Clerk to the ’
Classificatlion Committee.
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